
Addingham Parish Council – Meeting 18/06/2025 

Clerk’s report on Matters Arising – report for information 

 

 

• Clerk can confirm that the rotten blossom tree at the Bowling Club has been 

removed. 

 

Ongoing 

 

• Clerk can confirm that she is liaising with Tom at BMDC to devise a plan for all the 

trees in the village.  

• Clerk has reported the damage to the wall on Bolton Road.  This wall supports a 

classified road.  BMDC have logged the work as urgent however due to 

Environmental concerns this work has now been pushed back to commence in June 

2025. 

• Clerk is liaising with Ward Councillor to address the new barriers on Old Station Way.  

Northern Gas Networks have agreed to paint them to try and camouflage.  Ward 

Councillor is still chasing a date. 

• Clerk is liaising with the Architect and project manager for Sugar Hill toilet to rectify 

the issue with the drains.  A full drain survey has been completed and passed on so 

repairs can be made and the toilets re-opened.  Work is due to be completed w/c 9th 

June. 

 
 


